First Name,

[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Kylee Neeranjan, and I just finished my 3L Fall semester at Levin College of Law. As the holidays draw near and the year comes to a close, I wanted to express my gratitude for your continued support of the law school and students like me.

My experiences at UF Law have been nothing short of transformative. Interactions with my peers in Student Government and the John Marshall Bar Association have taught me how to work in groups and accomplish goals. I have gained invaluable experience working with clients through the Gator TeamChild Juvenile Law Clinic, where I continue to practice my skills advocating for those who can’t for themselves. I have also benefited from mentorship while serving as Florida Blue Key President and as a recipient of UF Law's Ethos of Excellence Scholarship. As a first-generation college student, I know that the generosity of UF Law's alumni and friends have made my continued enrollment possible. 

If you are able, please consider an end-of-the-year gift to support scholarships for current and future law students. Every donation, large or small, makes a significant difference to someone here.

Wishing you happy holidays and a wonderful new year. GO GATORS!

Sincerely,
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Kylee Neeranjan (JD 23)
Florida Blue Key President
Levin College of Law
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